
Dear Delegates: 
 
We shared such a meaningful trip to Rwanda this past January, and many of us 
continue to nurture and expand the contacts we made there. 
 
As you know, one key role of a Delegate, as a member of a not-for-profit organization, 
is to continue and expand upon our connections: 
 
-- through talks and articles in our home communities, 
-- through support of Rwanda women and their organizations via information, 

equipment and donations, 
-- through working with US groups that work with and aid Rwanda, 
-- through supporting US educational institutions that bring Rwanda students here to 

study 
-- through linking Rwanda leaders with other institutions (not just in the US) and 

leaders to benefit the Rwandans. 
 
One of my roles is to track our follow-up with the Rwanda women and Delegates. Since 
this is an ongoing task, and one which we'll condense and post on the website, I'd like 
each of you to write me now about what you have done and are doing. I will then follow-
up in a few months with a reminder (unless I hear from you) to send me further 
updates. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sylvia Sabo 
sylviasabo1@gmail.com	
  


